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ATTENDANCE FOR WEEK  
3RD APRIL TO 7TH APRIL 2017 

 
WEEKLY WINNERS—KS1 AND KS2: 

6B achieved 99.3 % 
Red Class achieved 98.5% 

 
PLEASE REMEMBER TO CALL THE SCHOOL TO ADVISE US 

WHEN YOUR CHILD IS ILL OR HAS AN  
APPOINTMENT. 

 
Can we remind parents and carers that we cannot  

authorise term time holidays.  Holiday absence does affect  
children’s learning and we cannot  

provide homework. 

Welcome back! I hope you all had a lovely Easter break.  
We welcome some new additions to EYFS .. Chicks! They have had much fun in their new home and the 
children have loved learning about them. A big thank you to the FEDS who fundraised for us to have this 

experience. 
 

PRE SCHOOL 
Our Pre-School continues to go from strength to strength. We are filling up fast and the children are 

enjoying the amazing resources.  
 

FEDS DISCO 
The Hall is currently being converted into our own Disco! The FEDS have made some changes to the events 

and IΩm sure that the children will have a fantastic time. We welcome your feedback. 
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Diary Dates 
 

3rd May—Y2 SATS Meeting 
Week Beginning 8th May—Y6 SATS week 
10th May—YR 1 Phonics Meeting 
May нлмт—YR 2 SATS take place 
18th May—YR 6 Leavers Photo 
20th May—ICT Conference 
26th May—Non-uniform Day 
8th June—Coffee Morning 
Week Beginning 12th June—YR 1 Phonics Check 
21st-22nd June—Art Exhibition 
1st July—Summer Fair 
3rd July—KS1 End of Term Trip 
4th July—YR 3 / 4 End of Term Trip 
6th July— YR 5 / 6 End of Term Trip 
10th & 11th July— YR 6 to Brockington 
10th July—Swap Over Day 
13th July—Last Day of Term 

Recommended Reads for May 
Miss Lawrence is lending out 3 book titles each month.   

Children can ask in assembly to borrow one of the books and 
return the book when they have read it. 

This monthΩs titles are: 
Being Batman 

Clover Moon—Jacqueline Wilson 
The Homeless Kitten—Holly Webb 

COMMUNITY TRANSPORT 
 

Do you have some spare time to volunteer with the  Community Minibus Service and Social Car Scheme? 
This  scheme helps isolated people to get out and about around the local area. If you can help, please visit 

www.blaby.gov.uk/community-transport for more information. 
 

NUT ALLERGIES 
 

We are a nut free school so please can we  
remind parents and carers to ensure that they do not send in any nuts for snacks or lunches.   

Thank you. 


